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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Erick Flyckt <Erick@uwllaw.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 3:20 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul); Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 664 Case Ave.Flyckt R-R Ltr.5-10-18

Good afternoon:  
 
I just received confirmation that my client will be charging off this asset and releasing their lien. U.S. Bank does not 
intend to rehab or demo this property.  I have been instructed to pass this information on to the City.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Erick Flyckt, Esq. 
Usset, Weingarden & Liebo, PLLP 
 
On May 10, 2018, at 12:33 PM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello Mr. Flyckt, 
  
See attached letter in the above matter. 
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